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Comments: Charlotte City Code per Sec. 10-99. Rollout container collection service. 

(a) 

Rollout container collection service shall be provided to single residential units 
and special residential units, provided such special residential units are not part 
of a multifamily complex containing 30 or more units. The approval of 
development configurations, lot lines, phase lines, or variations in forms or timing 
of ownership that may be approved under any provisions of the city subdivision 
ordinance and/or the city zoning ordinance after initial approval of development 
configurations, lot lines, phase lines, or variations in forms or timing of ownership, 
will not exempt the development or any portions of the development from the 
applicable provisions of this section.  

(b) 

Except as provided in section 10-100, rollout containers will be collected from the 
curb. Containers must be placed at ground level, within six feet of the curb and at 
least three feet away from each other or other obstacles such as mailboxes, 
telephone poles, automobiles, bulky items, trees, etc., or in a location specified 
by the solid waste service director or director's designee. A customer should use 
reasonable care and caution when placing a rollout container along the curb and 
should avoid interfering with the access to or denying the use of a sidewalk by 
others.  

 
Other comments: If there is any on street parking, please have signage or notify the 
residents there can be no on street parking on garbage/recycling collection day. In 
the “T” at the end of the driveway, there cannot be any parking on either side of 
that street either on garbage/recycling collection day. The truck will need to turn 
Left into the “T” then back down to the first townhome to begin service. If you have 
additional questions, please contact Solid Waste Administration 704-432-3537 
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